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The library is closed to the public on 7 and 8 October as a filming will take place on the premises.

Dear Readers and Visitors,

On 7 and 8 October 2022, a filming will take place in the Lions’ Court. The National Széchényi Library
will therefore be closed during this period.

On 7 October, the express elevator cannot be used either, instead you can access the Buda Castle
District from the Taban by the first elevator to the Horsemen'’s Courtyard (Csikds udvar) and the next
elevator from there to the Castle District.

We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your kind patience.

Page 1 of 4



Library closure on 7 and 8 October
Published on Orszagos Széchényi Konyvtar (http://193.6.201.226)

Page 2 of 4


http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/liftbejarat_.jpg
http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/var-lift.jpg

Library closure on 7 and 8 October
Published on Orszagos Széchényi Konyvtar (http://193.6.201.226)

[2].

Page 3 of 4


http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/var-lift.jpg
http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/var-lift-2%20copy.jpg

Library closure on 7 and 8 October
Published on Orszagos Széchényi Konyvtar (http://193.6.201.226)

[3]
2022/09/29 - 15:19

Source URL: http:

Links:

[1] http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/liftbejarat_.jpg

[2] http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/var-lift.jpg

[3] http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/var-lift-2%20copy.jpg
[4] http://193.6.201.226/en/category/foszotar-es-pozicionalo/hirek

Page 4 of 4


http://193.6.201.226/sites/default/files/var-lift-2%20copy.jpg
http://193.6.201.226/en/news/library-closure-7-and-8-october

